
 
 
 
PP4,   
 
Attached are pictures of the elevator interior we are proposing in the remodel.  The plan is 
to keep the ceiling if possible and covert the lights to LED.  We would also  
replace the floor tile. 
 
Hope to see everyone on the Zoom board meeting February 1st at 10am.  You should have 
received the invite to the meeting yesterday.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Art 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 29, 2023 
 
 


